

Office of the Lieutenant Governor

COMMENDATION

WHEREAS: There are approximately 54,000 Certified Peace Officers in the State of

Georgia who are employed in Sheriffs' offices, police departments, and

various state agencies, and

WHEREAS: These Certified Peace Officers are highly trained, professional law

enforcement officers who put their lives on the line every day in order to

serve and protect the public, and

WHEREAS: Peace Officer Memorial Day, which is a National Holiday created in 1961

and celebrated every May 15, exists to honor, commend and appreciate law enforcement officers who have made the ultimate sacrifice by giving their

lives in the front lines of battle against crime.

NOW THEREFORE I, the Lt. Sovernor of Seorgia, and as attested by Senator Tyler Harper, Chairman of the Senate Public Safety Committee, in recognition of Peace Officer Memorial Day, do hereby sincerely commend and thank

GEORGIA DRUGS AND NARCOTICS AGENCY

For outstanding performance of duty in serving and protecting the citizens of Seorgia, and for dedication, personal sacrifice, and courage in the face of ever-present danger.

This 15th day of May in the year 2015.

Casey Cagl

Sieuteran Governor

Tyle Harper

Senator, District 7